
 

                                                November 5, 2020 

 

 

 

Re:  DG 20-152, Liberty Utilities (EnergyNorth Natural Gas) Corp.  

d/b/a Liberty Utilities-Keene Division 

2020/2021 Winter Cost of Gas 

Scheduling November 18, 2020 Hearing 

 

To the Parties: 

 

On October 23, 2020, the Commission held a hearing in the above-captioned matter, which was continued 

on November 2, 2020.   The Commission has scheduled a continuation of the November 2 hearing on 

Wednesday, November 18, 2020, starting at 11:00 a.m.  The hearing shall be conducted in accordance with 

the “Remote Hearing Guidelines” contained in the secretarial letter issued on September 28, 2020. 

 

  Sincerely, 

 

        

 

  Debra A. Howland    

  Executive Director 
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